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Term 1 Week 1 2018
Dear Parents and Friends of OLSH,

Welcome back to Our Lady of the Sacred Heart

for 2018. | hope that you have had an enjoyable

and relaxing Christmas holiday. | wish you and

your children every blessing as we embark on a

new year of learning and growth for our students. | am very excited
and honoured to start this part of my journey with you and hope to
meet many of you in the coming weeks. | will certainly have a lot of
names to learn!

To introduce myself briefly, | have a wonderful immediate and
extended family. | grew up in a large family in Ipswich and then
married and moved to NSW and then Victoria, before returning to
Queensland. | have two beautiful adult children. I've been a
teacher for over thirty years and have been in leadership in the
Brisbane Archdiocese for the last 15 years. | have moved to the
OLSH community after eight years as Principal at Immaculate
Heart, Leichhardt and before that seven years as APRE at St
Francis Xavier, Goodna. | have, in effect, moved from one heart to
another. Fittingly, the theme for our year is: “We are Heart People.”

| know already that OLSH is a welcoming and loving community,
after having had a couple of weeks of working with the staff of
OLSH. | have also enjoyed meeting many parents, grandparents
and friends in this first few days and have been greeted with happy
smiles from people who genuinely enjoy being here and being a
part of the OLSH family. Again, | feel very privileged to be here and
look forward to working with you to continue to provide the best of
opportunities for your children.

Next Monday, the 29th of January we will have the Opening School
Mass at 10am in the church. Please come along and join us in
celebrating the beginning of the school year in prayer. Also on
Monday we have the first P and F Meeting in the Board room at
7pm. Please feel welcome to come along and lend your support for
the work of this hard working group. On Saturday the 3rd of
February, the P and F are hosting the Welcome BBQ. It would be
lovely if you could come along and mingle with other families. On
the 6th of February at 6pm we will gather in the hall for the Parent
Information Night. After a short address, we will have two sessions
in the classrooms with the teachers with the first session running
from 6.35pm to 7pm and 7.05pm to 7.30pm. I'll look forward to
meeting families at these events.

Cheers,
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Principal



